
NOTICE OF PROPOSED PROPERTY TAX LEVY 
FOR BELLWOOD SCHOOL DISTRICT 88 
 
 

I. A public hearing to approve a proposed tax levy for Bellwood School District 
88, Cook County, Illinois, for the tax year 2021 will be held on Monday, 
December 6th, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.   

 
The hearing will be conducted by audio or video conference in accordance 
with Section 7(e) of the Open Meetings Act, as amended, due to the COVID-
19 pandemic.  Information regarding access to the meeting will be posted on 
the District’s website (www.sd88.org), at least 48 hours before the meeting. 

 
Any person desiring to appear at the public hearing and present testimony to 
the taxing district may contact the Superintendent’s Office, 640 Eastern 
Avenue, Bellwood, Illinois 60104. 
 

II. The Corporate and special purpose property taxes extended for 2020 was 
$13,347,776. 
 
The proposed corporate and special purpose property taxes to be levied for 
2021 are $13,376,000.  This represents a 0.21% percent increase versus the 
amount levied in the previous year. 
 

III. The property taxes extended for debt services and public building commission 
leases for 2020 were $3,350,241. 
 
The estimated property taxes to be levied for debt service and public building 
commission leases for 2021 is $3,231,864.  This represents a 3.53% decrease 
from the previous year. 

 
IV. The total property taxes extended or abated for 2020 was $16,698,017. 

 
The proposed property taxes to be levied for 2021 are $16,607,864.  This 
represents a 0.54% decrease over the previous year. 
 
 

       Dorothy Clark Smith, Secretary 
       Board of Education 
       Bellwood School District 88 
       Cook County, Illinois 
 

 


